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Temporary Closure of Otter Creek Dog Park

The City of Eau Claire Parks and Forestry Division will be temporarily closing Otter Creek Off-Leash Dog Park
located at 4503 House Road for maintenance during the week of October 28 2024. For the safety of our four-
legged friends, we ask that the community visit our other parks until the Otter Creek Dog Park reopens on
Monday, November 4, 2024.

The city's other off-leash dog parks include:

Sundet Dog Park
4703 Robin Road

and

Southwest Dog Park
1000 Ferry Street

The planned maintenance will include the installation of a new concrete entrance. Thanks to generous
donations from the community, this project will be funded by the Community Parks Association. The Parks
Department will also be working on the removal of dead and dying trees, including Ash Trees that have been
affected by the Emerald Ash Borer Beetle, as well as removal of invasive species and overgrowth along the
fence line for repairs to the fence.

Questions? Contact the Parks Division at 715-839-5039 or email communityservices@eauclairewi.gov.
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